
From:                                      Ken Spirito

Sent:                                       Mon, 20 Feb 2017 12:26:27 -0500

To:                                          Renee Ford

Subject:                                 Emails to U.S. DoT

Renee,

 

I placed the original emails on your desk for you to upload to the auditors.  January 2015 was the last qtly report 

before the final report.  However, I cannot find that transmission or the report.  Do you have it?  It appears the 

DoT has it because they closed out the grant. 

 

Ken R. Spirito, A.A.E.

Executive Director 

Newport News/Williamsburg Int'l Airport 

O)  (757) 877-0221x224 

C)  (757) 812-5797 

 


